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· Deputy/Assistant Superintendents/Directors
· Principals
· Assistant Principals
are invited to attend an informational meeting to learn more about the  
NORTHERN KENTUCKY ADMINISTRATORS ROUNDTABLE NETWORK
Tuesday, September 16th
5:00-6:30 PM
Ralph Rush Staff Development Center 
103 Center St, Florence, KY 41042
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We still have space available for this year!
You are invited to attend an informational meeting to learn more about the Northern Kentucky Administrators Roundtable Network.  Please join your colleagues who have already registered, or others who are curious to learn more, as we discuss the benefits of participating in a unique, on-going professional development experience.

What is an Administrators Roundtable?
The Roundtable Network provides an opportunity for educational leaders to come together on a regular basis to share ideas and experiences regarding balancing Business, Family and Personal issues. The feedback we have received from past participants shows that our Roundtable protocol is a very powerful professional and personal developmental tool!
  
Why Do I Need a Roundtable?
Current Roundtable Superintendents recommended we expand Roundtables to Deputy/Assistant Superintendents, Directors, Principals and Assistant Principals because you are a key part in managing districts and schools, and many times you are isolated in this position.  The work in the Roundtable Network is collaborative and confidential in nature.  

“The Administrators Roundtable is an executive coaching style that allows educational leaders to identify and prioritize issues on a professional and personal level to achieve appropriate balance.   This executive coaching strategy provides one the opportunities to develop from the inside out and the outside in.”

Randy Poe, Superintendent
Boone County


So, please come and join us to learn more about how you can become part of the Network!    
If you have questions, please feel free to contact either of us:

                    	Tim Hanner				Steve Hater
                   	859-802-1303				513-702-8311
                     	 t.hanner@hotmail.com		steve@stevehater.com
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